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Find out more about us by visiting our website or following us on Facebook: 
www.ivychapel.org / www.facebook.com/IvyChapel 

First Sunday of the month Communion is offered.  

  Ivy Chapel UCC Welcomes You! 
If you are unable to join us in person  

for Sunday worship, find us on  
You Tube as Ivy Chapel UCC 

Deacons appreciate everyone’s cooperation in maintaining a safe and welcoming worship environment.  We ask 
that everyone continue to respect those with compromised immune systems and take precautions as needed. 

Keeping You Posted 

➢  Outside Groups: Juniper Root Woodland Microschool M-F;  Square Dancing 2nd F; TKD M/W/Th;  
             AA Meetings Tue & Sat, women’s Tue/Thur, Young People’s- Sun  

30 Mar 2025, Fourth Sunday in Lent: Joshua 5:9-12, Psalm 32, 2 Corinthians 5:16-21, Luke 15:1-3 and 11b-32  

23 Mar 2025, Third  Sunday in Lent: Genesis 15:1-12 and 17-18, Psalm 27, Philippians 3:17—4:1, 
 Luke 13:31-35 or Luke 9:28-36  

Mar. 23, 2025 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY! 

23 Alex Glenn 
      Debbie Washburn      
24 Sue Lindhorst, 
       Bruce Wilking 

 ➢ Men’s luncheon Apr 16 Harpo's 136 Hilltown Village Center, 6365371970 

Adult AND Youth Lenten Resources  are available on the table in the Narthex. 

Christian Action has chosen Shannondale Ministries as the recipient 
of our special offering this Lent. Shannondale is a UCC mission and 
retreat center, a church and community center as well as a 4,040 

acre tree farm with an active university forestry education program. 
 

Right now the community has been suffering from the extremely 
cold winter and have urgent needs. We are collecting laundry  

detergent, feminine hygiene products, toilet paper and dog food  
beginning March 23 and continuing through April 13.  

If you would rather make a monetary donation please designate it for Shannondale  
and place it in the offering plate. We will gladly shop for the needed items.  

Thank you for helping this important UCC mission.  
For more information on Shannondale please click here.  

            Easter Lilies will be on sale  
                         Through April 13th.   
                                   They are $10.00  
                                             each.  
                                         For more  
                                       information  
                                         please see  
            Donna Grote or any Deacon. 

    We are still looking  
   for volunteers to be  
        coffee hosts for  
    Fellowship after worship. 
 

The sign-up sheet is in the Narthex. 
Thank you for volunteering  
to help with this important  

community program. 

Pastoral  
Care 

If you or anyone you know is in need of Pastoral Care please contact  
our office administrator, Kara White, who will inform our Ivy Chapel Care Corp.  

          Office:314-434-4991  OR  Cell:314-4092832   OR  ivchapelucc@ivychapel.org. 

GREETER/USHER 

CARE CORPS 
➢MAR — Linda Lowry 314-703-2776  

➢APR   —Julie Mc Allister 314-576-4946

23 Mar —Pat and Carl Winship 
30 Mar —Kathryn Kuntzman and Jack Molyneaux 

LITURGIST 
23 Mar  —Ann Molyneaux 
30 Mar — JoAnn Moody 

The Mary and Martha Women’s Group 

thanks everyone very much for their 

generosity to Lydia’s House in filling 

Welcome Bags for new residents.   

We received enough for more than 20 

bags.  It is much appreciated. 
 

Due to the power outage this past 

week, we will be meeting  

THIS Tuesday, Mar. 25
th

 at 1:00 p.m.  

in the Multipurpose Room. Each person 

is asked to bring a brief Lenten thought 

or reading for our devotion. We will also 

make cards to send our sick and shut-in 

members and friends for Easter.  

Please bring a pair of scissors and 

Scotch tape for making the cards.   

Everyone is welcome! 

Ivy Chapel UCC will host an  
Impact Life Blood Drive  

4 to 7:30 pm Thursday, May 9
th

.   
Blood Donations are in high demand and 
YOUR blood donation is much needed.  

  
We wanted to make everyone aware of 

when Ivy will host our next Blood Drive to 
encourage donors to plan accordingly so 

that you will be eligible to donate on May 9
th

.   
Thank you for giving the Gift of Life!     

MARK YOUR CALENDARS  
for our next church  

                    BLOOD DRIVE 

It is time for the  
Spring Directory 2025! 

Please submit any changes in your contact  
information to Kara in the Office  

by Friday, April 5th.  The directory will be  
available on the website and sent as a pdf to 
members.  If you would like a physical copy, 

please let Kara know in the office.  
You can choose letter or booklet size.  

THANK YOU! 

Help  Needed! 

http://www.ivychapel.org
https://www.facebook.com/IvyChapel/
https://www.youtube.com/@ivychapelucc
https://missourimidsouth.org/shannondale-ministries

